
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
President’s Cabinet Action Notes 

August 20, 2024 
 
 
The Cabinet meeting was abbreviated so that Cabinet members could attend and welcome 
new students at the New Student Welcome.  The event is expected to welcome over 500 
students to Mt. SAC and information will be provided on ways to get involved, starting the 
journey, a resource fair, and a networking lunch. 
 
1. Adrienne Price presented the following Grant Proposal Approval Summary Forms: 

• Education Programs Application - The grant application was approved to move forward. 
• General Grant Proposals - The grant application was approved to move forward. 

 
2. Rosa Royce joined Cabinet and provided a comprehensive budget presentation; this 

presentation will be provided to the Board of Trustees during the September 11th Board 
Meeting, and the 2024-2025 budget will be included as an Action item. 

 
3. The Hiring Prioritization list was presented for initial discussion.  The list is a culmination of 

the previously reviewed Vacant Positions’ lists, as well as previous decisions that Cabinet 
made regarding freezing and elimination of some vacant positions.  The list will continue to 
be reviewed at future Cabinet meetings and shared with the campus community once it is 
finalized. 

 
4. Cabinet will hold their Fall Cabinet Study Session on Tuesday, September 3rd.  Topics of 

discussion include: budgeting for the future, remote work, and use of facilities.  A draft 
Agenda will be presented at next week’s Cabinet meeting. 

Dr. Martha Garcia 
President/CEO 


